August 8, 1974

To Members of the Political Committee

Today I had a call at home from Bill Massey who said
he was coming to New York next week and wished to speak with
me. I told him there was no purpose to a discussion, but
that he could drop a note in the mail telling me what he
wanted to talk about. He said he wished to discuss "their
reintegration into the party as outlined in their letter
of July 17, 1974." I told him there was nothing to discuss,
s0 he hung up.

Jack



